January 9, 2007

To the Honorable, the Common Council

Dear Council Members:

Please find attached a "Title Only" communication for introduction at the next Common Council meeting.

The Department of Public Works (DPW) is currently preparing a briefing on the status of the Mayor's Flow Reduction Initiatives that were part of the 2005 Sewer Maintenance Fund budget. The DPW would like to present the briefing at the January 24, 2007 meeting of the Public Works Committee.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

NMJ: kf

Attachment

JDS: 3-5